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A RETIREMENT CAMPUS

September 28, 2022

Dear Residents,

The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for the Rocky
Mountain Region has authorized an inspection of Springwood Retirement on
Thursday, October 6, 2022, beginning at 9:00 a.m. The purpose of the inspection
is to show proof that our operation meets their stringent requirements.

To do so, one of their stipulations is that they inspect apartments of their choice,
excluding an apartment of a resident that is ill. Please be prepared because they
may choose your apartment to look at.

Thank you for your cooperation and please excuse the intrusion. Our preference
would be to have notified specific residents, however, that does not meet with
HUD’s requirements.

Sincerely,

ugetan Hogou

Angela Hogan
Executive Director
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